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o The Elder Law Committee met in 2012 on two occasions. 

o The following topics were discussed by the attending committee members: 

 The committee reviewed the updates as acquired through the Elder Law Institute. 

 The committee members discussed the service project possibilities, time and resources 

available. A service project was planned but was not able to be completed.  It should be done in 

the next year. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  
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